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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

What a couple of months we have had! Since the last newsletter, new and exciting things have occurred.
First of all, we have a date for the 2025 crusade. It will be held in Campeche, Campeche Mexico on

May 15-17, 2025. Preparations are already going forward and the pastors there are so excited that they
want to start promoting the crusade already! We are getting posters and a video ready to give them so
they can go to nearby towns and churches and begin the process. Isn’t that exciting! We start with a bang!

Our school of evangelism in Mexico, GO Academy, is already gearing up for its start on January 7th and we
have been working on everything that entails. Our very qualified directors are doing a fantastic job on all
the logistics. Guess what class Jerry teaches? You answered correctly: Holy Ghost and Fire! We both teach
the first week and then again the last week. There is a lot of enthusiasm about
the restart of the school. This year it will be a bit different as we are trying to
adapt to the needs of the students, so we will have two sessions in one year,
each one 8 weeks. They are power-packed, intense weeks with a lot going on.
Imagine having Jerry Garcia Ministries teaching for 8 power-packed weeks.
Exactly what they will be receiving, so they better fasten their seatbelts and as
Jerry likes to say, “take the breaks off.”

In November we traveled to Bogota, Colombia to minister at Pastors Camilo
and Maritza Bedoya’s church. They are part of our pastoral group that we
mentor. We had powerful meetings! Miracles and healings were manifested in
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the lives of the people. At one of the services where Ernie preached, the |1 i1
anointing to set the captive free was very strong. When the call was made for . ™ L =
those needing to be set free from bondages, the altar was packed.

One 17-year-old girl who was put on suicidal watch two days prior attended the
service. God totally set her free through a word of knowledge, letting her know she did not feel any
emotions because she had closed her heart off to not be hurt anymore. When she heard that, she began
to weep and she knew she was free. She testified she could not cry, laugh or feel but when that word was
released her heart was set free. Isn’t God so wonderful?

Another man came forward for healing in another service and he had a condition in his wrist and could
not flex it. He was wearing a wrist guard but was instantly healed! Woohoo!



As we close out the year all we can say is “thank you, Jesus” for all He has done and thank you for all you
have done to help us carry out the work of the Lord! You are a blessing, above and beyond what we could
ask or pray.

“For God, the Faithful One, is not unfair. How can he forget the beautiful work you have done for him? He
remembers the love you demonstrate as you continually serve his beloved ones for the glory of his name.”
Hebrews 6:10 TPT

May you enjoy a Merry Christmas and have a wonderful New Year.

Dios te bendiga,
Jerry & Ernie Garcia

P.S. If you could help us by sending an end-of-year offering, it would be a great blessing! \

If you would like to sow a seed you
can scan this QR code to give or you
can mail your seed to our address:
P.0. Box 5037
Brownsville, Texas 78523



